
Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 1st October 2021 

Congratulations to everyone for 
another amazing week and well done 
to those who have particularly stood 
out for displaying our school values 
this week. 

 

Beech Class: 
 

Edie  Achievement,  Resilience 
Ella-Mai Care 
 

Cherry Class: 

 

Darcie-Rose Resilience 
George  Achievement 
 

 

 

Elder Class: 

 

Jessica   Resilience 
Tawana  Achievement 
 

Attendance  
 
For week beginning 27th September  

 
 

Beech Class:  96.2%   
Cherry Class:  96.7%  
Elder Class:  93.1%  
 
 

Congratulations  Cherry Class with an attendance 
of 96.7%. It would be great to see who will be on top 

next week.  

 

Key Dates 
 

Friday 8th October: If you would to 
purchase your child’s school photograph, 
please send in to school by Friday 8th 
October.   
 
 

 

Tuesday 12th October: Parent/Carer Pupil 
Progress Meetings  

Half Term: Monday 25th—29th October  

 
 

 

Learning 
 

Beech Class                                               
Children in Reception celebrated their 
birthdays together last week at a birthday 
party! We made biscuits, party hats, danced 
and played games with balloons. It was so 
much fun and everyone enjoyed celebrating 
together. We also learnt about different 
celebrations, what makes us special and what 
growing up means to us and how different we 
are now we have started school.  

 

Cherry Class                                        
Cherry class really enjoyed their music and PE 
lessons this week. We had lots of fun playing 
drums and taking part in different sporting 
activities. 

     

Elder Class                                                      
Lower Farm have been focusing on one of our 
core values this week which is CARE. In Elder 
class the children looked at what being caring 
was to them and made a beautiful display. 

They also focused on what it means to take 
care of yourself by taking part in yoga and 
meditation in the morning in readiness for a 
day of learning. 



02475 267760 office@lowerfarmacademy.org
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Lower Farm Academy is a new primary school in Nuneaton. Our brand new, 
purpose built site is now open and everyone is welcome to find out  what we 
have been up to so far. Please look at our website and Facebook or contact us 
for a chat about our school and our admissions process. Hopefully we will 
have the opportunity to show you around in person on one of the following 
dates, but you can also contact the school office to organise another viewing if 
needed:

G ro w i n g  B r i g hte r  F u t u re s

LOWER FARM ACADEMY

Date Time

Wednesday 20th October 09:30-11:30

Thursday 21st October 16:30-17:30

Wednesday 17th November 09:30-11:30

Thursday 18th November 16:30-17:30

Wednesday 8th December 09:30-11:30

Thursday 9Th December 16:30-17:30


